
  

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 2, 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 2 SATs parent workshops. The workshops will provide 

you with important information about the SATs tests that all Year 2 pupils will be sitting in 

May.  

The workshops will enable you to further support your child with their learning at home. 

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions that you might have about the 

year ahead. 

Please come to the SATs workshop that is most convenient for you.  

The workshops will take place on the following date: 

SATs Year 2 workshop: Wednesday 18th January 9:15am  or 5:00pm in the bottom hall 
 

The workshops will last approximately 45 minutes. If you are able to attend, please fill in the 

reply slip below. 

Should you have any questions about the workshops, please do make an appointment with 

me via the school office.  

 

Best wishes, 

Lizzie Bullock (Year 2 leader) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I………………………….. (2LB parent / 2HT parent / 2LW parent) will be attending the Year 2 

parent SATs workshops on: 

SATs Year 2 workshop: Wednesday 18th January 9:15am  

SATs Year 2 workshop: Wednesday 18th January 5:00pm  

 

Signed ………………………………….…………  Dated:………………….……………… 
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www.bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Address: Dylways, London, SE5 8HP 

Tel: 020 7274 2618/7274 2520 Fax: 020 7924 0858 
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Headteacher: Ms Sarah Beard 
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